NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fishing support

Public from: 03.04.2024
Public until: for an indefinite period

Péllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes this announcement under Regulation established on the basis of the
Fisheries Market Organisation Act (KTKS).

Péllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet announces that the reception of applications will take place on from 17.04.2024 a. the
ARIB shall suspend the receipt of applications once the budget for support has been exhausted..

The purpose of the grant is support participation in local and international thematic fairs as exhibitors or business delegations.

Please submit the application documents: Via the ARIB e-service environment

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based https:/www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/126032024015:

The Regulation opens up three actions: “Market development aid for fishery and aquaculture products (fairs)”, “market development aid
for fishery and aquaculture products (certificates)” and “market development aid for fishery and aquaculture products (market studies)”.
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